
 

 On behalf of our Montessori Children's House of Hayward 

Preschool, I would like to extend our sincerest gratitude for your support and 

positive feedback during this time of learning! Our families and parents are truly 

the cornerstone of our program and you are what makes our classroom so unique 

and special. I would also like to extend our deepest appreciation to each one of 

you for being instrumental in helping us provide a successful classroom for your 

children. I would not have been able to run such a program without your help 

and support! Please continue to monitor your emails for the most up to date 

information and announcements. 

 I had so much fun putting together our Montessori 

curriculum for the combination of learning and playing. I hope your children had a 

blast learning in this program. This month, your child will learn a lot about 

APPLE.  

This upcoming Monday Sept-27-2020, we will have a simple activity to 

celebrate the birthday of "JOHNNY APPLESEED". I will have the small 

demonstration of cutting 3 types of apple (Red apple, Granny Smith-green 

apple, and Honeycrisp - pink & light orange) for our lesson. I wish I can serve 

them for all children to enjoy as many years ago (For safety, this year I cannot 

serve any foods for children). It will be wonderful if you can also have 3 types 

of apple for your child as snacks during snack time. Through that experience, 

your child will have a chance to learn about the different types of APPLES. 

They will learn what makes an APPLE and will be able to enjoy the taste of 

different APPLE as well. 

FIRST MONTH OF OUR CLASSROOM 

LISA’s class 


